Shin-skinner news letter

Che-hanna Rock and Mineral Club

Sayre, PA
August 2022

This month's meeting was a picnic at

Satterlee creek.
Attendence:
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Cha-Hanna August picnic at the park
happened on the 21st. Lots of folks
enjoyed the burgers and dogs and al
big variety of goodies and dinner adc

that were brought.Inga of course hac
huge selection of things for the
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kids to do, and | think | heard a bit too late



that the big kids were able to participate in
her doings. Atticus was seen participating
in the many projects available including
polishing a specimen on the cabbing
machine.

Then | noticed pretty Olivia involved in the
things that Inga brought and one of her
projects was painting sea shells. Nice job
Olivia..
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Sunshine report

Hope everyone is doing well. Was a nice
time at the last, for the summer, picnic
held at Saterlee Creek Park. Rain held off
until after everyone had gone on their way
home. Was a little windy, but that was ok.
Please keep Max in your prayers as he's
going through some more medical issues.
Was in the hospital again, but hopefully



home and doing much better.

Hope that Janet is doing well after her
bout with Covid. No fun being sick, that's
for sure. | did call Bill Dimmick, left a
message, and didn't hear back from him.
Maybe I'll give him another call. Don't even
know if | have the right phone number.
Hope to see you at the September
meeting back at the Methodist Church in
Athens.

If you know of someone in need of a card
or phone call, please let me know and | will
do my best to take care of it.

JOANnn
Lady Sunshine
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Minutes:

A picnic meeting was held at Satterlee
Creek, 19 members attended.

The Benishs did a great job getting the




meal ready and organized. After the picnic
a short meeting was held.

- The Bruce and Jeff brought the club saw
and polishers over for members to use if
they choose. Jeff did set up of the
machines.

-Trish stated that the Railhouse restaurant
is for sale but it will not effect our
Christmas party.

- Trish is working on getting membership
cards completed.

- Daune completed this year's audit.

- Next year's picnics will be held at
Satterlee Creek. June11th, July 16th and
August 20th.

- Next month the meetings will start back
at the Athens Methodist Church, down
stairs. Board meeting at 6pm, members
meeting at /pm.

- It was approved the club to make a
donation of benches to Satterlee Creek.



Pebble Pups report:

Pebble Pup's Next meeting will be held on
the weekend of September 17th and 18th
ar Inga's yard. Both days from 10am to
5pm. We plan on doing soap stone
carving, bismuth crystals, seashell
creations, precious clays, spinning the rock
wheel of fortune, etc. More detail info will
be on facebook. Should your child be away
at Scout camp that weekend we can
arrange another date and time at my
convenience.

Best of luck with the new school year.
Inga. 607-425-7426
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Field trips:
Dave was not in attendance.

Birthdays:



1- Gloria Dick

5- David Dick

6- April Walter
11-dohn Milligan

12- Dave Millis (80th)
24- Frank Niver

30- Milena Lindhorst
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Anniversaries:
28 - Happy Anniversary to John and Dee
Margetanski

President - Bruce Benish
Bbenishsurveying@yahoo.com
Vice Presdent - Bob McGuire
UVBob1942@gmail.com
Treasure - Trish Benish
Patriciabenish@gmail.com



Secretary - Mary Walter
mksrck@yahoo.com

Field trips - Dave Millis
rockdoc077@gmail.com **updated
Newsletter - Mary Walter

Board members

Sandy Kenner

Frank Meadows

John Milligan






